
September 20, 2013

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Office of the Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554

In re: SIEMBRA FERTIL P.R. iNC.
WJDZ (FM), Pastillo, PR
Facility ID: 83299

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Qt Wa"

This is to notify the Commission that WJDZ recently changed its main studio to a new location.
The new main studio location and address is:

WJDZ - Siembra Fértil PR, Inc.
Carretera #1, Interior 149
Barrio Pastillo
Juana Diaz, Puerto Rico
NAD83 Coordinates: 17-59-46 N / 66-29-46 W
Tel. (787) 837-0211

The location of the main studio of WJDZ is in compliance with the requirements of Section
73.1125 of the FCC Rules and Regulations.

Should there be any questions, please contact the undersigned. It is respectftully requested that a
signed and stamped copy of this letter be returned to us for the station public file.

Sincerely,

President
Siembra Fértil PR., Inc
HC-02 Box 11270
Humacao, P.R. 00791

Tel.: Tel. (787) 849-2097

E-mail: chamilpd@hotmajl.com

Cc: Peter Doyle - Chief, Audio Division
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